
If you are on Wellington Harbour at night we

recommend that you have a VHF radio listening

on channel 14.

If you intend to pass through the harbour entrance at

night you are required to call Wellington Harbour Radio

on VHF Channel 14 and

let them know who you

are and where you are

going. (bylaw 6.1)
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Who else is out there?
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